
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

        February 25, 2019 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower; 

 

Please be advised we are reviewing your last FOIL request relating to records of the Senate and 

Assembly oversight hearings of NewYork’s district attorneys, including the statutory link of 

their salaries with judicial salaries and state aid reimbursement to the counties. 

 

We will be in touch with you shortly.    

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla 

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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